
Thanks to YOU, our wonderful Members here at the Club we are proud to announce that The 
Club at Prescott Lakes is this year’s recipients of the Prescott Chamber of Commerce’s 

Healthy Business Award for “Most Philanthropic Business in 2016”.  
 Over the past 4 years since I have joined the team here at the Club I have witnessed 

incredible events created to support our local community. It has been a beautiful thing to 
see….every time there is a need that is presented you all rally to support it! Some of the 

things that you have done over the years have been;  
 2015: 

Hungry Kids $17,600 
VA $10,000     United Animal Friends $5,000 

Toys for Tots; over 800 toys collected   C.A.S.A.; 100 toys collected 
V.A. Veterans Golf Program (throughout the year we have one to two groups of 4-6 local 
Veterans that we bring in, supply with gear, teach to golf, and provide with golf passes to 

Antelope Hills so that they may continue to enjoy the game.) Ongoing. 
Operation “Keep Them Warm!” (The annual distribution of 500 coats to local homeless 

veterans. Our Members hit the streets and distribute these personally). Ongoing. 
Yavapai Big Brothers Big Sisters – Ongoing 
Efforts we have hosted and contributed to: 

The Salvation Army, Prescott Kiwanis: Kayla Mueller Playground, Free Wheelchair Mission 
Additional contributions: 

Young Life, Earth Day on the square, Prescott Police Foundation, JGAA: Junior Golf 
Prescott Special Olympics, Boys to Men, Forest Highlands Foundation, People Who Care 

Prescott Band Boosters, Knights of Columbus, Yavapai Humane Society 
 In past years: 

Special Cars fore Special Athletes, Prescott Unified School District 
Susan G. Komen, Granite Mountain Fire Fighters 

 Your efforts have been remarkable! Thank you! Being a part of this and watching you give 
from your hearts fills me with pride! 

 Warmly, 
 Mishael Wells 

Director of Membership 
  
 

Congratulations to all our Members 
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